
Request for Book Contributions to Promote 

Reading 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to you on behalf of [Your Organization/School 

Name], an initiative dedicated to promoting reading among [target audience, e.g., children, 

teenagers, etc.]. As we strive to foster a love for reading, we are seeking contributions of books 

that can inspire and educate our community. 

Your generous support in donating books would greatly enhance our efforts and provide valuable 

resources to those eager to learn. We believe that reading can transform lives and open doors to 

new opportunities. 

If you are interested in contributing, please let us know your available titles, and we would be 

more than happy to arrange a pickup or delivery at your convenience. 

Thank you for considering our request. Together, we can make a significant impact on promoting 

literacy in our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization/School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


